
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JUNE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

The Chamber has scheduled a General Membership Luncheon Meeting for Tuesday, June 23, 2015 at 12:00 
PM at Kings Creek Country Club in Rehoboth Beach.  The guest speaker will be newly elected Delaware 
State Treasurer, Ken Simpler.  The cost for the buffet lunch is $16 per person.  Seating at the meeting is 
limited; reserve your seat now by contacting Joy at 302-227-2233 ext. 14 or joy@beach-fun.com. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO LIGHTHOUSE INN B&B 

Chamber member, The Lighthouse Inn B&B, is a five-time Hospitality winner and received a 2015 Hall of 
Fame award from Tripadvisor.  For more information about the Lighthouse Inn, go to www.lighthouseinn.net. 
 
REMINDER FROM SUSSEX COUNTY – HURRICANE SEASON BEGINS JUNE 1 

Sussex County reminds residents, businesses and visitors to have a Safety Plan in place – For more 
information on preparing for hurricane season, including evacuation maps and preparedness brochures, visit 
www.sussexcountyde.gov/hurricane-information. Another helpful source is the NOAA Hurricane 
Preparedness Week homepage, www.nhc.noaa.gov/prepare. 
 

ONGOING DELDOT WORK IN RESORT AREA  

For updated information, visit http://www.deldot.gov/information/projects/.  

SOUTH SIDE SHOOT OUT SKIM COMPETITION – THIS WEEKEND 
The South Side Shoot Out is a pro/am Skimboarding competition presented by Alley-Oop and Skim USA. 
Watch the top amateur and professional riders from around the world compete in Delaware's famous shore 
break.  Event begins May 30, 2015 at 9:00 AM and ends May 31, 2015 at 4:00 PM – for more information 
visit http://alleyoopskim.com/collections/events/products/south-side-shoot-out?variant=1096177785. 

FROM WILMINGTON UNIVERSITY – ‘WHAT NOT TO MISS” IN COASTAL DELAWARE 

Along with a short video from the Southern Delaware Tourism Board, Wilmington University has put 
together a power point presentation highlighting some of the wonderful places to visit in Coastal Delaware. 
Join them for “Walk In Wednesdays” - Wednesday afternoons between June 3 and August 26 from 1:00-2:00 
PM for this no-fee workshop.  For more information, visit http://www.wilmu.edu/rehoboth/noncredit.aspx. 
 
FROM BRANDYWINE ASSISTED LIVING REHOBOTH BEACH 
Brandywine Assisted Living in Rehoboth Beach has been nominated as one of Coastal Style Magazine’s Best of 
2015 under Shopping and Services.  To cast a vote for your fellow Chamber member, go to the Coastal Style 
website: www.coastalstylemag.com/best-of-coastal-style-ballot scroll down to “Shopping and Services” in the 
Sussex County column to vote – don’t forget to indicate Brandywine Assisted Living-Rehoboth. 

 
 
 
 

 
For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, 

please give Carol a call on the member hotline at 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 
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